
From the Editor of the Arndell Advocate: 
 
On the front page of the Advocate under Scholarships, the dates for the entrance exam and the date for applications closing are  incorrect. 
 
Please note the correct dates. 
 
Applications close by 28 March 2008 
 
Applicants sit for the scholarship examination on Saturday 10 May. 
 
My apologies – this time I can really blame the computer. 

Scholarships for 2009: 
Arndell offers scholarships in a number of areas: 

             *Academic            * Musical      * Excellent all-rounder 
 
Applications are invited for scholarships for students who will be in Year 7, 9 or 11 in 2009.  Applicants sit for a written 
scholarship examination on Saturday 10 May, 2008 at the College; in addition, music scholarship applicants must present for 
audition at a date which will be shortly after the written examination. Offers are then made by the Headmaster in early-mid 
June. 
 
Please note: 

• Scholarships generally offer 50% or 25% remission of tuition fees. 
• Scholarships are offered to the most able only – the top one or two per year group who really stand out. 

Application forms may be obtained from the College Registrar – Mrs Wilson or by going on line through the College’s 
website: www.arndell.nsw.edu.au  then click on the homepage. 

 
Applications close by 28 March, 2008 

http://www.arndell.nsw.edu.au/

